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HARVEST
Dear Parents and Carers,
Harvest is fast approaching! Our children will be very much aware that it is a time where we have an opportunity to support those who may be less fortunate than ourselves. Today, it is more important than ever and the fact that Stretford food bank have this year contacted schools to say they very much need the support says a great deal.
As always, we are politely asking that children bring in non-perishable foods and other goods (which may include personal hygiene, cleaning goods, etc.) which will go to the Food Bank.
We’ll be having infant and junior assemblies, led by both the children and Reverend Stephen Smith, who will talk to us all about the meaning of the harvest festival and the importance of giving and looking after one another.
Your support in offering goods such as those mentioned above is most gratefully received and appreciated and will, of course, have an impact on many people in our local community.
Starting Monday, we will keep the junior and infant halls open so that any goods can be brought in at the start and end of the day and stored here.
Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Parker
Headteacher
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